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May 29, 2020 

To,                                                                                                         

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.,  
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
  
Company Code No. 531120 

    

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,   
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Company Code: PATELENG/EQ 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements), Regulations 2015 

In view of the emergency situation arising due to spread of Novel Corona virus (COVID-19) 
and to support the lock down initiative(s) taken by the Central/State Government authorities 
in various states / district across India, to contain the spread of COVID-19, we wish to inform 
that the operations at majority of the Project Sites of the Company has been temporarily 
shut-down. 

Further, the Company has been taking necessary precautionary measures at all its Project 
sites against the spread of COVID-19 as advised by the Government from time to time. The 
Company has also followed "Work from Home" policy for its employees.  
 
In this evolving situation, the overall adverse impact on the operations of the Company is not 
immediately assessable. We are closely monitoring the situation and would take necessary 
actions as might be required in the then prevailing circumstances. 
 
Currently, the process of remobilizing of few sites has started, as per the prevailing guidelines 
in the respective states. 
 
We will keep stock exchanges posted on further developments if any in this regard. 
 
This is for your information. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully 
For Patel Engineering Ltd. 
 
 
 
Shobha Shetty 
Company Secretary 
Membership No. F10047 
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